

BOARD OF ROAD COMMISSIONERS

TOWN OF DUNSTABLE TOWN HALL, 511 MAIN STREET DUNSTABLE, MA 01827-1313 (978) 649-4514 X227 FAX (978) 649-8893 roads@dunstable-ma.gov

MINUTES April 5, 2016

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. It attended were Commissioners Mike Martin and Peter Gove. Also in attendance were Town Administrator, Tracey Hutton, Project Engineer, Eric Carlson, various project abutters and town residents.

Project mitigation was discussed in terms of the repair of the stone wall and replanting of trees.

A distinction was made between this project and the "McGovern Wall" project. The latter being a "wall rescue" not a roadway improvement.

There was discussion of pedestrian and bicycle accommodations and the design requirements of said accommodations.

The current roadway is 22 feet wide. The proposed plan "D" has 22 feet of lane (11 feet each), 10 feet of shoulder (5 feet on each side) and a 5 foot sidewalk on the cemetery side.

There was discussion of just replacing the culvert. This would cost approximately \$200,000 and probably not funded by MassDOT based on the scope of work.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Tracey Hutton
Town Administrator